
Dear Sir / Madam,

RE: INVITATION TO THE 7TH KENIC ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

Since inception in 2003, KENIC has facilitated the growth of the dot KE Registry to over 
13,000 domain names, enhanced the stability and resilience of the local Internet in Kenya, 
promoted regional corporation among other Country Code Top Level domains (ccTLD) 
managers  and hosted regional  capacity  building workshops.  These  achievements  have 
contributed  to  the  recognition  of  KENIC by  the  African  Top  Level  Domain  (AfTLD), 
Internet  Corporation  for  Assigned  Names  and  Numbers  (ICANN),  African  Network 
Operators  Group  (AfNOG),  African  Network  Information  Center  (AfriNIC)  and  other 
regional  and international  Internet  management  bodies,  as  a  successful  registry model  
worth emulating. 

To keep abreast with the dynamic evolution of the internet sector, improve the quality 
of .KE namespace and further our mandate, the KENIC board is pleased to invite you to 
the seventh KENIC Open Public  Forum to be held on  Friday 2nd of July 2010  at the 
Sarova Panafric Hotel from 0800hrs. The forum will be a focal point for bottom-up  multi-
stakeholder discussions of the KENIC policies  and developments.  Thereafter,  the same 
venue  will  host  KENIC's  seventh  Annual  General  Meeting  (AGM)  to  which  you  are 
invited  to  witness.  Details  of  the  AGM  shall  be  availed  on  the  KENIC  website 
http://www.kenic.or.ke .

We look forward to your participation at the events. Kindly confirm your attendance   by 
sending an email to : agm@kenic.or.ke.

Yours Sincerely,

Sammy Buruchara
Chairman

http://www.kenic.or.ke/

